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14th June 2019  
 

Barnes Farm Early Birds and Night Owls (EBNO) 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that as of 1st September 2019 Barnes Farm Infant School will be running 
the before and after school clubs for both the infant school and junior school. This has been the result 
of many months of planning between Barnes Farm Junior School and Barnes Farm Infant School. 
The new provision will be split across both school sites. The infant provision will continue to run from 
the Owlets classroom, whereas the junior provision will run from The Barn. 
 
Both schools see many benefits of one school running the provisions, including a single point of 
contact for parents/carers with pupils in both schools, shared resources and staffing flexibility over 
the two sites. 
 
Barnes Farm Junior School have invested a considerable amount of resources preparing for the new 
after school club. This has included new cupboard storage space within The Barn and a new external 
shed to store outside equipment.  
 
For those parents/carers that are currently using the junior school before school club, a member of 
Barnes Farm Infant School staff will contact you shortly to confirm your interest ready for the start of 
September 2019.  
 
Those infant parents/carers that have registered an interest for spaces in the infant EBNO will be 
contacted shortly by the school to confirm next steps.  
 
If you are interested in EBNO provision, please download the application pack from either schools’ 
website and return to the infant school office. 
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Both Barnes Farm Infant School and Barnes Farm Junior School are excited about the prospect of 
offering this additional service to the pupils of both schools and hope that this continues to strengthen 
the overall provision on offer to our families. 
 
Any queries relating to the above can be emailed to ebno@barnesfarm-inf.essex.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Farmer  
Headteacher  
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